July, 2025
[Important Notice] Announcement of Membership System Update

To All Members,

We are pleased to inform you that starting Monday, September 1, 2025 we will be
introducing a new membership management system. This upgrade is designed to
enhance your experience and make using our facilities more convenient.

Key updates include:

m Streamlined Check-In/Out with QR codes

We will introduce a QR code scanning system for smoother and faster entry and exit.

2 Enhanced Online Services

You will be able to make purchases, reserve lessons and courts, and complete payments
online, without having to wait at the front desk.

m Changes to Payment Methods

Payments will transition to an online system using your registered credit card.

(Please note: Cash payments will still be accepted for the time being.)

® Online Payment for Monthly Membership Fees

Monthly membership fees will also be payable via credit card through the new online
system.

Details on how to access the new system, including the login URL and temporary
password, will be provided separately.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our staff at any time.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to providing you with an improved
experience.

Sincerely,

Takeshi Kikuzawa
Club Manager
Entente Fitness Club
TEL: 078-858-0700




